
 
 
Senate Testimony – Spring 2021  
 
Chairman Brenner, Vice chair Blessing, Ranking Member Fedor, and members of the Senate 
Primary and Secondary Education Committee, thank you for the opportunity to share my 
testimony about the Fair School Funding Plan in HB110. 
 
 
My name is Fergus Donnelly and I am from Roxboro Middle School (6th grade) and one thing I 
like about public school is the programs. They have good, diverse programs that teach people a 
lot of cool things. I would hate to see those go. I like Model UN and band.  I like fun 
playgrounds.  I like having fun school things to do with my friends.  I know that if my school 
loses more money a lot of these things will go away.  Please fund our schools fairly and make 
sure everybody can get a good education.  Right now the way public schools are funded isn’t fair 
at all.  Some schools have lots of great programs and some schools have none.  It’s not okay.  
Please change this and support the Fair School Funding Act in HB 110. 
 
Fergus Donnelly 
Roxboro Middle School 
Cleveland Heights University Heights School District. 
 


